
 

You may have noticed that the paper 
calendar in the hall has been 
removed. Everyone can check 
booking availability on our website: 
https://littlebritainunitedchurch.ca/
event-calendar/ 
All bookings must be made through 
Tara DeBoer at (204)757-2489. 
Tara will pass along the event 
information to our website 
administrator and it will be posted 
on the website calendar. 
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Bookings & 
Rentals 

Summer is coming! We ask you to 
consider Pre-Authorized Remittance 
(PAR) for your offering. PAR is 
convenient and ensures that regular 
monthly givings help the LBUC 
ministry over the summer. 
 
Contact Judy if you would like to use 
PAR for your offering. 

PAR 

Volunteer Needed: 
We are looking for a representative from the LBUC 
congregation to go to the Inaugural Meeting of the Prairie to 
Pine Regional Council (previously Conference) to represent 
our community of faith.  The meeting will take place at the 
Keystone Centre in Brandon from June 13 to 16.  For more 
information please contact Tanya or Beth. 

Garage Sale: 
Mark your calendars! Our annual Garage Sale will be held in 
the hall June 28 – 30. 

Summer Hours: 
Our last regular Sunday service before summer break will be 
June 23. Regular worship services will resume Sunday,  
Sept 8. We will let you know of any additional or special 
services held over the summer. Beth McLean will be 
available by phone or email. 

 

 
 


